
 

 
March 26, 2015 

 
To:  All Senate Faculty (Via SBFACU-L) 
 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 

Academic Personnel  
 
Re:  Final Review of Proposed Academic Personnel Manual (APM) revised  
  policy 
 
Office of the President has provided the following draft Academic Personnel Manual 
(APM) Policy for final review.  Final review is intended to advise the results of the 
Systemwide Review and how language has been refined.  Substantive revisions are not 
anticipated during final review.  The following section is currently under final review: 
 
   
• APM- 210-1 (d): Review and Appraisal Committees:  The policy is intended to 
address evaluation of contributions to diversity in merit and promotion reviews.  The 
proposed changes in this Final Review version result from new input identified in 
Systemwide Review, specifically input from the Academic Senate.  
 
The draft policy, as well as a redlined version, the transmission letter from Vice Provost 
Susan Carlson, and the documentation from the Academic Senate may be accessed 
online via the Office of the President Academic Personnel site under the “Final Review” 
tab at http://www.ucop.edu/academic-personnel/academic-personnel-policy/policies-
under-review/index.html.  
Questions or comments may be directed to my attention at the e-mail below, no later than 
Wednesday, May 13, 2015. 
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